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Photo Retake Day  

Students who want to have their photo retaken on this day, the date for photo retakes will be on Monday, December 13th. 
Photo retakes will occur on the gym stage and students will be called down throughout the day to have their photos retaken. 
For a new student card, a charge of $4.00 will be required as well - this can be paid to the photographer on the day of.  

Student Trustees    

If your child will be in grade 11 or 12 next school year and if they are passionate about student voice, they should consider 
becoming a student trustee, to represent students across YRDSB.  

Student trustees network with students, staff and the Board of Trustees to share information that gives students a meaningful 
voice. Learn more about the role and how they can apply at www.yrdsb.ca/studenttrustees.  

The deadline to apply is January 21. 

Guidance Message – Dec 10, 2021 

Here is a link to all the Guidance Messages. 
Guidance on Instagram: @bss.guidance / Gr12 Google Classroom qgy6heq  
 

Guidance Counsellor Student Last Name Email 
Ms. Chen Guidance Secretary Iris.chen@yrdsb.ca  

Ms. Garito A to F maureen.garito@yrdsb.ca 

Ms. Jarrett G to Lim keri.jarrett@yrdsb.ca  

Ms. Shah Lin to St Sheila.shah@yrdsb.ca  

Ms. Won Su to Z joon.won@yrdsb.ca  

 

Bayview S.S.’s Music Department presents 

 
December 16, 2021, 

link will be available at 6pm that evening. 
 

    

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5xoZcfr-Y/edit
mailto:Iris.chen@yrdsb.ca
mailto:maureen.garito@yrdsb.ca
mailto:keri.jarrett@yrdsb.ca
mailto:Sheila.shah@yrdsb.ca
mailto:joon.won@yrdsb.ca


Guidance Appointments 

Guidance appointments can be made on Teach Assist under ‘Appointment Bookings’. Book with your alpha counsellor based on 
your last name.  Choose the day you would like to meet by clicking on the calendar.  YOU CANNOT BOOK SAME DAY 
APPOINTMENTS.  A confirmation of the appointment will appear as a yellow bar on your Teach Assist account if you follow the 
steps correctly.  Appointments are in person for students in the building. Appointments are via phone for remote students. 
Remote students, please email your counsellor a cell number to reach you prior to the appointment. 
 

Night School (Remote Learning) for Semester 2 

Grade 11 and 12 students, registration for semester 2 Night School opens January 4 on My Pathway Planner under the 
Continuing Education tab. It is first come, first serve and will fill up fast. Keep in mind, if you already have the course on your 
timetable you cannot register for the same course in Night School. Night School is for students that cannot be offered the 
course in day school. Once you have registered, Guidance will approve it. Night school classes begin on February 10th. Here is a 
link to see the courses offered. 
 

Midterm Report Cards Expiring 

Midterm report cards have been sent to students GAPPS emails.  Please download a copy of the report card before the link 
expires on Dec. 21.  Guidance is not responsible for printing out copies of report cards for students. 
Volunteer / Community Involvement 
Guidance is ONLY collecting up to 40 hours. Here is the FORM to complete. Please refer to our website for what is eligible and 
ineligible for this school year. When you complete your hours, email a SCANNED copy to your alpha counsellor. Students need 
prior approval from your alpha counsellor. Make sure to include in the name of the organization, the supervisor name and 
phone number in your email. 
 

Student Bursary Award 

Graduating students, OSSTF D16 is offering 3 bursaries valued at $500. Students must meet the criteria and provide a teacher 
reference letter. Details and due date can be found in the Gr12 Guidance Google Classroom. 
 
OCAD University 

Interested in attending OCAD University? Here a link to their recorded Open House. 

OCAD offers Portfolio Clinics at Home to ages 15-19 year olds.  Your portfolio is a visual representation of who you are, and a 
collection of work that showcases your individual creative and technical experiences. This series of workshops encompasses all 
aspects of the art and design process; these may range from research and conception, to problem solving, to finalizing and 
sharing. Each session costs anywhere from $45.20 CAD to $62.15 CAD and they will take place live on Zoom. Session times are 
in Eastern Standard Time (EST). Email questions to portfolioclinics@ocadu.ca. 
Choose a session from the list below that works for you. 

 Portfolio Clinics at Home: Notes from Home: A Photography Workshop with Kate Schneider Part 1 of 2 
Saturday, January 8 at 2:00 PM 

 Portfolio Clinics at Home: Expanded Drawing with Ink with Erin Finley Saturday, January 15 at 11:00 AM 

 Portfolio Clinics at Home: Voice and Language: An Introduction to Graphic Text with Chris Lange Sunday, 
January 16 at 1:00 PM 

 
Guidance Presentations 

Guidance provided students with presentations for all grades.  Presentations included information about volunteer information, 
graduation requirements and researching future pathways and planning.   Here is a link to the presentations on the Guidance 
page of the school website. Guidance has also completed presentations on applying to college and university. Here is a link to 
the presentations on the Guidance page. 
 

How do offers of admission work for Ontario Colleges and Universities? 

Students can apply NOW to both Ontario colleges and universities. Offers of admission vary depending on the competitiveness 
of the program and will continue on a rolling basis. Every time marks are submitted, post-secondary institutions review your 
application. They don’t look at your application only once. Ontario has rolling acceptances. 

Students applying to college, it is IMPORTANT to apply now especially with competitive programs where spots may fill up by 
February 1. Students applying to both colleges and universities, it is important to make an account with the schools and to 
constantly check your personal emails for information from the post-secondary institutions. 
 
Transcripts **printed ONCE per week (Fridays)** 

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/adult-learning/night-school-credit-courses/night-school-courses-offered
file:///C:/Users/keri.jarrett/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/3WYC2FUA/FORM
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/guidance/Pages/Community-Involvement.aspx
https://admissions.ocadu.ca/visit/open-house
mailto:portfolioclinics@ocadu.ca
https://apply.ocadu.ca/portal/portfolioclinicsathome?id=48b4ac62-4375-4d1a-b7ce-00e7a7795521
https://apply.ocadu.ca/portal/portfolioclinicsathome?id=19bfb60a-95dc-40c3-ad97-841cda483a90
https://apply.ocadu.ca/portal/portfolioclinicsathome?id=353ade8d-2350-454b-8623-41b47c7f0894
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/guidance/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/guidance/Pages/Post-Secondary-Education.aspx


Transcripts are an official record of Ontario secondary school credit courses that you have completed.  Transcripts do not show 
courses you are currently enrolled in.  Transcripts should only be requested for post-secondary education institutions (outside 
of Ontario), Canadian citizenship and for scholarships.  If you need to request a transcript, please email your guidance 
counsellor.  Transcripts will be printed only once per week, every Friday.  Please plan your requests accordingly as we will not 
be printing them on various days. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


